
In general terms OzEmail strongly supports the Productivity Commission’s
draft report on the broadcasting industry. We feel it is vital that
broadcasting legislation encourage competition and open-ness, especially
with the advent of Digital TV. Whether OzEmail is ultimately a player in the
Datacasting arena or not, we believe that it is of the utmost importance to
our nation that a Datacasting Industry be given every opportunity to
develope.

We look forward to discussing this further with the Commissioners at 4.00pm
Tuesday 7th Dec.
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